
 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket No. UE-171161 

Advice 17-09—Schedule 93—Decoupling Revenue Adjustment—Notice to 
Customers 

 
On November 28, 2017, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a 
division of PacifiCorp, submitted a proposed revision to Schedule 93, Decoupling Revenue 
Adjustment, with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.  Enclosed is a copy 
of the customer notice for the Commission’s records. 
 
Pacific Power is providing notice to customers under subsection (2) of WAC 480-100-194.  On 
December 20, 21, and 22, the enclosed customer notice will be published in newspapers in 
Pacific Power’s Washington service area.  The notice will also be provided to community 
agencies and news organizations, and also be posted to the Company’s website. 
 
Informal questions should be directed to Jason Hoffman, Regulatory Projects Manager, at 
(503) 331-4474. 
 
Sincerely 
 
            /s/              
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures 
171161-PPL-Advice-17-09-Customer-Notice-12-19-17.pdf 
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